

September 1, 2020

Soren Bondrup-Nielsen Blomidon Naturalists Society PO Box 2350 Wolfville NS B4P 2N5

Dear Soren,

Thank you for your generous donation of \$2,000 to Ecojustice! We are so grateful to have the Blomidon Naturalists Society as a caring partner in environmental protection.

In the past six months, a lot has changed. I hope you and everyone at the Blomidon Naturalists Society are doing well in the midst of the stress and isolation we're all feeling right now.

What hasn't changed, though, is the need to protect our land, air, water, and climate. In such an unprecedented time, I'm even more grateful for your organization's generous support. You are helping hold governments and corporations to account, fight for stronger environmental laws, and protect habitat for species at risk – thank you!

You know better than most the impact your donation is already making to protect the environment across Canada. We were all thrilled when the decision in the Nova Scotia ESA case came out, and I personally found the judge's opening quote both surprising and touching:

"UNLESS someone like you cares a whole awful lot, nothing is going to get better. It's not."

Thank you for being people who care "a whole awful lot" and make these victories possible!

If you would ever like an update on any of our cases, please feel free to contact me. Thank you again so much to everyone at the Blomidon Naturalists Society for helping to defend nature, combat climate change, and fight for a healthy environment for all.

Thank you!!

Sincerely,

Christina Price

Philanthropy Officer

1-800-926-7744 ext. 251 | cprice@ecojustice.ca